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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 3:14 PM
To: 's.marshall.mws@gmail.com'; 'scott.marshall@marionarkansas.org'
Cc: 'atrish1970@gmail.com'; 'tracy.brick@marionarkansas.org'
Subject: Overdue DMRs
Attachments: NCR Form.pdf; AR0021971_Marion_DMRs.pdf

Importance: High

Good afternoon, 
 
This is just a friendly reminder that DMRs for the monitoring periods ending 6/30/2023 and 7/31/2023 for the City of 
Marion (AR0021971, 18-00110) are overdue. The reports were due on 7/25/2023 and 8/25/2023, respectively. I 
previously reached out regarding these missing DMRs via email on 9/11/2023.  
 
DMRs are required to be submitted as long as a Permit is active. The EPA considers missing DMRs to be a matter of 
Significant Non-Compliance. Left unresolved, this could lead to enforcement action from DEQ, which would come with a 
civil penalty. For your convenience, I’ve attached a copy of a NCR along with the missing DMRs. I also included the 
DMR(s) for the monitoring period ending 8/31/2023, which is due by 9/25/2023. If a violation is reported on a DMR, 
please include a NCR along with your submission. 
 
Please, submit the completed DMRs back to me at this email address by 9/25/2023. 
 
Thank you, 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Enforcement Branch | Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


